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Business Tips

Running a business is challenging enough 
without the added pressure of determining 
what quality, environmental, health and safety 
systems you need to have in place to meet 
legal or customer requirements. Jodie Read 
will be delivering a seminar on this topic at the 
forthcoming FutureScape event. Here is what 
what you can expect from that seminar.

Within the landscaping sector, businesses  
are often asked to demonstrate evidence 
of a range of Standards or schemes such as 
ISO9001, ISO14001, OHSAS18001,  
NHSS18, CHAS or Constructionline. During  
the seminar, which will be an interactive 20 
minute session, followed by questions and 
answers, Jodie will review what is legally 
required, and consider why companies might 
choose to implement others.

The seminar is free to attend and is designed 
to appeal to landscape contractors. The 

session will last for 20 minutes, with a further 
10 minutes for questions and answers. It is 
intended to be a fast-paced, fun and interactive 
session. Approximately 30 spaces are available, 
so anyone interested in attending is encouraged 
to pre-register via email to editor@pro-
landscaper.co.uk. 

Benefits of attending
For attendees, there will be an opportunity to: 
● Complete a free compliance checklist. 
● Understand what Standards are applicable.
● �Ask questions to clarify how requirements 

apply to your own business.
● Find out where to source extra information.

ABOUT JODIE READ
Jodie Read is the Managing 

Director of Penarth 

Management Limited; a 

company which specialises in 

the provision of compliance consultancy and 

training for quality, environmental, health and 

safety management. She and her colleagues 

assist companies to implement and maintain 

management systems, such as ISO9001 

(Quality), ISO14001 (Environmental) or 

OHSAS18001 (Health and Safety). The 

company is an affiliate member of the British 

Association of Landscape Industries (BALI) and 

Jodie is one of only a few approved Register of 

Landbased Operatives (ROLO) health and 

safety trainers in the country. 

If readers have any queries regarding any of 

these standards, they are welcome to contact 

Jodie via e-mail: jodie@penarth.co.uk or by 

telephone on 029 2070 3328.
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